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MFA Health Track Director Elected

President of National Cattlemen’s Beef Association
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Columbia, MO (AgNewsWire) – A Missouri cattle producer who is also the director of MFA Health Track Beef Alliance is now wearing yet another hat as the new leader of the National Cattlemen’s Beef Association (NCBA).  Mike John of Huntsville, Mo was elected president of the 230,000 member organization on February 4 in Denver, CO.

John says one of the most important issues facing the cattle industry right now is trade.

“We need to make sure that we’re staying proactive in that process.  There’s been some good news with additional markets opening up and talk of a free trade agreement with Korea, so that’s good news,” said John. 
The new NCBA president says he is very excited about the beef cattle industry’s new Long Range Plan.

“When you look at some of the goals of the plan – moving from a billion pounds of exported product in 2005 to three billion in 2010, when you look at increasing consumer demand by ten percent by 2010 – if we just meet those two goals, the profitability change for the industry will be significant.” 
John encourages every one involved in the beef cattle industry to participate in NCBA.

“We have to work together, we have to be a team.  The industry is too small to fragment.  And the reason that I’m here is that NCBA is open to everybody that has anything to do with the beef industry.” 
John has previously served as chairman of NCBA's Animal Identification Commission and its Membership and Association Services Committee. He also served as group chair of Industry and Producer Services for NCBA.  
At the state level, John was president of the Missouri Beef Industry Council and was also president of the Missouri Cattlemen’s Association. He is a 1980 graduate of Kansas State University, with a degree in Animal Science.  
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